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 FIDE Trainers’ Commission (TRG) 
FIDE Trainers’ Seminar 

Santiago de Compostela, 05-08.11.2018 
Dear Participants, 
 

   Here are the FIDE Titles that we decided should be distributed to you. In order to finalise our 
decisions, we took into consideration your ID-Cards and the valuable info you provided and 
further information that we were able to collect, your general behaviour and attendance during 
the seminar and of course the written exam. 
 

Titles’ Award Table 
N Family Name Given Name Birth Federation FIDE ID Award 
1 Alarcon Bahamondez Roberto 1988 Chile 3408132 FT 
2 El Jawish Ali 1964 Lebanon 5300231 FI 
3 Garcia Fernandez Manuel Angel 1966 Spain 2270226 FI 
4 Gil Quilez Sonia 1964 Spain 2263980 FT 
5 Kolotilina Liudnila 1983 Spain 32099568 FI 
6 Martinez Piqueras Carlos 1983 Spain 2273381 FT 
7 Perera Rasika 1970 Sri Lanka 9901213 NI 
8 Perez Candelario Manuel 1983 Spain 2210622 FT 
9 Thurner Christoph Matthias 1964 New Zealand 4302370 FI 

 

  Note: Mr. Kashtanov Ruslan (FIDE-ID 4124871 - FT) attended the seminar as an observer. 
 

   After this, the procedure is as follows: 
 

   1. FIDE will approve (or disapprove) your proposed titles in the next FIDE PB meeting. 
 

   2. An invoice will be send to your federation, according to your awarded title (FIDE Trainer = 
200 euros * FIDE Instructor = 100 euros * National Instructor = 50 euros).  
 

   3. After approval and payment the title certificates, pins and badges will be sent to your 
federations. If you do not receive any of the above by January, please contact 
certificates@fide.com. 
 

   4. It would be advisable to pay directly your title fees by the end of November (see attached FTS-
COM 2018-FIDE Payments). If you face any problems or need more advice, please contact 
accounts@fide.com. 
 

   5. We have also sent you your Participation Diploma (all in one pdf file - FTS-COM 2018-
Certificates), which you can print-out, by choosing your page. 
 

   Please forward this letter to your federation officials, as they should be informed on your results. 
 

   Once more we would like to thank you for your participation and for your efforts during the 
Santiago de Compostela (Spain) FIDE Trainers’ Seminar. 
 

The Lecturers 
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Adrian Mikhalchishin 

 
 
 

Jose Suarez Roa 

 

 

 

 

  

 


